
 

 

 

 
Circular No. 421 

 Date: 06th February 2024  

 

All ASC Member Federations/Associations 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

We convey our sincere greetings to all honorable members of Asian 

Shooting Confederation (ASC). 

  

The Executive Committee of Asian Shooting Confederation has 

decided to grant the hosting rights of Asian Rifle / Pistol Cup 2025 to 

National Shooting Sport Association of Thailand. This competition will 

be held in the city of Bangkok, Thailand. 

 

Invitation, Preliminary program, and all documents related to Asian 

Rifle / Pistol Cup 2025 will be shared with all member federations in 

due time. 

 

Wishing the very best of success to organizing committee and all 

Asian federations. 

 

Thank you and Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 

Secretary General 

Asian Shooting Confederation 


